Dear Sirs,

I am writing in response to your Draft Local Plan for Enfield.

I want to let you know that my wife and I share the views expressed in the attached 2x reports, regarding the Enfield Draft Local Plan, written by:

- 1. The Grange Park Conservation Area Study Group
- 2. The Enfield Society

Please can you take these views into consideration as part of your consultation process; in particular the points/objections concerning building on the Green Belt and the erection of out of character high rise buildings (for example the 13 storeys at Palace Gardens)

Please can you acknowledge that this email has been received and directed to the correct Department.

We will be happy to answer any questions you have regarding this email and/or participate in any local discussion groups you decide to arrange.

Many Thanks,